28th March 2008

The Hon’ble Minister for Tourism
Government of Goa
Secretariat Building
Porvorim

Sir,

The Hon’ble Consul General ( Mumbai ) of the Russian Federation is currently in Goa and would like to have a meeting with you at your convenience.
It would be appreciated if your office could confirm an appointment to the undersigned.

Yours Sincerely,


Vikram Varma
Counsel for the 
Consul General of the Russian Federation







A S/4 Paraiso De Goa, Alto Porvorim, Bardez, Goa 403521
Tel: 0832-  3256688 , 3253088   mail: varma.vikram@gmail.com
